
   
Bay Cloverhill Community Association 

303-887 Bay St., Toronto, ON  M5S 3K4 

e-mail: info@baycloverhill.ca 

www.baycloverhill.ca    

18 June 2013  

Re: PW 24.7  

Dear Public Works Committee Member:  

This is to convey the strong support of Bay Cloverhill Community Association for the  
extension of the bicycle lane along Bay Street to 50 m. below Bloor.  BCCA has a 
long record of support of bicycle lanes in our Community.  

Very best wishes,   

Rick Whitten-Stovall 
Ext. VP, Bay Cloverhill Community Association 

http://www.baycloverhill.ca

